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 
President's Message 

Happy Holidays everyone. The Pioneer Mill trip was a success, with a possible encore in the near future. This coming 

year should bring us even more creativity and resources, starting with our own January meeting on selling at craft 

fairs and on Etsy. 

 

Oh and don't forget that we will have our own "craft fair" following the January meeting, so bring in whatever you 

think your fellow weavers may buy. 

 

It will be great to see everyone in the new year. Meantime, we wish everyone a happy and healthy new year! 

 

Lynn Newcomer 

 

 
Membership Report 

The membership committee has been very busy this few months. As of our December meeting our membership has 

reached 39. This is despite losing 12 members since last year due mostly relocations. The 2 most recent relocations from 

this year’s roster are Nancy Baer and Barbara Markovitz. During the same timeframe, however we have also added 12 new 

members. 

Those new members who are not already listed in the Membership Handbook Roster published November, 2017, are: 

 Marge Champion (champmca@comcast.net) 
 Lorie Harlow (ljh12301@gmail.com) 
 Cathy Horn, returning member (chom64@yahoo.com) 
 Sandra Jordan (tfjordan@comcast.net) 
 Jenna Otero        (jlotero322@yahoo.com) 
 Mya Sharizyn (FireTreasure@gmail.com) 

  

Please join me in warmly welcoming all of our new members. 

  

  

Thank you, 

Ann 

 

 
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Workshop Information 

 
Jacksonville Weavers' Guild 

 

Reminder:  There are still a few openings for the Tom Knisely Linen Workshop on Feb 9,10,11, 2018.  

$150 for members- $175 for non members. 

A check made out to JAX weavers guild in the amount of $50 will hold your spot.  Bring your check to 

guild meeting Sat at Pioneer mill or send it to Judy Jull 14272 SW 75 Ave , Starke FL 32091 

 

Thanks 

Judy Jull 

 

 
 

Weavers of Orlando is hosting a workshop in February with nationally-known tapestry artist Tommye 

Scanlin. 

 

Tommye Scanlin, renowned tapestry artist from Dahlonega, GA, is bringing “Weaving the Days of Your 

Life” to Weavers ofOrlando in February. Explore the many ways you can use tapestry weaving for a daily 

practice at the loom.  Tommye Scanlin has woven what she calls “tapestry diaries” since 2008.  She will 

share several of her weavings and talk about the thoughts behind them. She will discuss insights she and 

others continue to gain from the daily practice. This class is for all levels. It can be done using your 

tapestry loom, a homemade pipe loom (search "Archie Brennan loom") or a store-bought frame. The 

subject matter can be as simple as the solar eclipse or something more. The workshop will begin 

Saturday, Feb. 17 and finish Monday Feb. 19.  

 

We have some open slots, so please let me know if you would like to participate. I've attached the class 

information sheet and a copy of the sign-up sheet. The course is estimated at $150, with a $75 deposit. 

Please mail to Ann Redmond, 2018 Program Chair at 2302 Leu Rd, Orlando, FL 32803.  Please also 

acknowledge that Jan. 2, 2018 is the last date to cancel for a refund. 

 

Thanks! 

Ann Redmond  (aredmondfl@gmail.com) 

Weavers of Orlando 

 

NOTE:  Please see the email for the Tommye Scanlin workshop information in .pdf form.  Thanks! 

 

 
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More Workshop Information 
 

FLORIDA SHEEP, WOOL & HERDING DOG FESTIVAL 

February 2 - 3, 2018 

 

Greater Ocala Dog Club Grounds 

10205 NW Gainesville RD Ocala FL 34478 

 

Fiber Workshops Featuring Fiber Artists 

Libby Kahn, Ann Mikeal, & Linda Martin 

 

www.meatsheepallianceofflorida.com for cost and schedule. 

 

NOTE:  I've attached the .pdf flyer to the email for the Newsletter.  Thanks!--Judi L. 

 

 
Notes From The Internet 

 

http://www.andypaikoglass.com/one-of-a-kind#/spinning-wheel/        From Donna Garland 

This is a very interesting spinning wheel--made of glass!  You've got to see it to believe it! 

 

From Susan Wallace--Pantone Color of the Year: "PANTONE 18-3838 Ultra Violet".  ("Ultra violet" with 

a space,  actual "ultraviolet" light is, by definition, invisible.) https://tinyurl.com/ycdqhbae 

 

 
 

Field Trip to Pioneer Fiber Mill in New Smyrna Beach, Florida 

Website:  www.pioneerfibermill.com/ 
Address:  2325 Pioneer Trail, New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168 

Phone:  32168  (386) 451-5692 

 
The Guild made a trip down to New Smyrna Beach for our December meeting.  Everyone had a wonderful 

time and many of the members purchased yarn from the Mill.  We all agreed that another trip down 

would have to be made! 

 

Enjoy the pictures from our trip...maybe next time, you can join us down there! 
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